
A Letter from the Mayor 

Dear Residents of Rock Hill, 

It seems summer is here. As you’re preparing for long sum-

mer days outside, clean out your old electronics and plan 

to join us for the E-cycle Event. The event will include the 

opportunity to shred documents as well as safely recycle 

electronics. Mark your calendar for Saturday, June 4 from 9am-12pm. For 

additional information and a list of what is accepted, check out the flyer 

included in this newsletter.   

With summer here, day camp is quickly approaching as well. If you have 

children interested in day camp this summer, be sure to watch my recent 

episode of Coffee with the Mayor on the homepage of the website under 

the “Social Media” tab. I spoke with this summer’s day camp director,  

Tracy Bramblett. Spaces in camp are filling up fast, be sure to sign up soon. 

-Edward Mahan, Mayor; emahan@rockhillmo.net or 314-561-4317 ext. 8017 
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Rock Hill Day Camp  
Registration is officially open.  

June 6-July 15 
Hudson School 

Additional camp information as 
well as the link to sign up is 
available by clicking here.  

 

mailto:emahan@rockhillmo.net
https://www.rockhillmo.net/parks-recreation-department/pages/rock-hill-day-camp


https://www.richmondheights.org/departments/parks_and_recreation_cooperative/maplewood_family_aquatic_center.php
https://www.webstergroves.org/188/Aquatic-Center


Rock Hill Public Library 

Hello from your neighborhood library! We are open  

Monday-Thursday 12-7 PM, Friday 12-5 PM, and  

Saturday 10 AM-2 PM. Stop by to browse the shelves, use our computers, pick up 

holds, and more.  

 

Thanks to a grant from the Institute of Museum and Library Services, the library got 

6 brand new computers for patron use! Stop by to take a look—they’re pretty 

swanky!  

The library is gearing up for Summer Reading Club, and this year’s programs are go-

ing to be sweet! Help us kick off Summer Reading Club on Saturday, June 4 at 11:30 

AM in Oakhaven Park with one-man comedy and musical act Babaloo! We’ll also 

have crafts and a mini used book sale. Babaloo performs at noon.  

The library continues to offer free online yoga for adults every month. Whether 

you’re new to yoga or just looking for a more chill practice, our gentle yoga is perfect 

for you! All skill levels welcome. Our next class is Wednesday, May 25 at 8 PM. Sign 

up at https://forms.gle/vPZdwqQRnpLKagJBA  

Do you like fishing? Want to know the best places to fish in St. Louis? Sign up for our 

free virtual Introduction to Urban Fishing in St. Louis with Conservation Educator 

Scott Sarantakis! This informative presentation will be offered on Zoom on Tuesday, 

June 14 at 6 PM. Sign up at https://forms.gle/TCng8AohB1jutG8V8  

Speaking of fishing, the library has fishing poles available for checkout through the 

Missouri Department of Conservation’s Rod and Reel loaner program. Drop by the 

library today or give us a call to check one out.  

PAWS for Reading returns Thursday, June 9 at 6 PM! Kids of all ages can practice 

their reading skills with a certified touch therapy dog from Duo Dogs. No registration 

needed, just swing by the library to meet our furry friend.  

For a full list of our upcoming programs, visit our website at rockhillpubliclibrary.org 

or feel free to give us a call at 314-962-4723. We hope to see everyone soon!  

https://forms.gle/vPZdwqQRnpLKagJBA
https://forms.gle/TCng8AohB1jutG8V8



